
MEMO 
 

 
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

        Assistant Superintendent for Business & Personnel 

 

FROM:  Mr. Brian Shaw 

              Director of Support Services 

 

DATE:  March 10, 2020 

  

RE:    2020-2021 Fee & Refund Schedule 

 

 

 

I recommend the attached fee and refund schedule for the 2020-2021 school year.  No fee 

or refund was increased for this recommendation.  Information concerning fee waivers 

was added to clarify the district’s procedure. 


